
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

12th February 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

I hope this finds you all safe and well – and warm!  

 

Congratulations to you all on making it through a particularly challenging term. It has 

been incredibly hard going for everyone and we very much hope to see you all back 

at school very soon – hopefully in just a few weeks’ time.  

 

Diary Dates: 

Monday 22nd February: Start of Term 4 - Critical Worker and Vulnerable pupils return to 

school; Home Learning re-starts for those not able to attend 

Wednesday 24th: Forest School – Turtles (11.00am-12.00pm); Starfish (1.30pm-2.30pm) 

Thursday 25th: Forest School – Whales (11.00am-12.00pm); Orcas (1.30pm-2.30pm) 

Wednesday 3rd March: Forest School – Jellyfish (11.00am-12.00pm); Dolphins (1.30pm-

2.30pm) 

Thursday 4th: Forest School – Sea Horses (11.00am-12.00pm); Penguins (1.30pm-2.30pm) 

 

Half-Term 

The school will be closed to all pupils over half-term, including critical worker and 

vulnerable children. Face-to-face teaching and Home Learning will re-start on 

Monday 22nd February.   

 

If you require any further information, or any form of support, please contact the 

school office. 

 

I hope you are all able to enjoy half-term.   

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         
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